
Christmas Newsletter 

Sunday 11th December 2016 

 

 

Greetings all 

Since our last Newsletter sent out in late October, we have been busy!  

We have sung services at Balmain, Gordon and Dee Why, before our 

annual pilgrimage to Leura to begin the Advent season once again singing 

the much loved service of Advent Carols and Readings (see photo). 

We are having a busy weekend, yesterday singing carols at West Pymble 

shops with Santa Claus in the morning before celebrating the Christmas 

season with our Pacific Islands friends at the home of our Patron, Sir 

Trevor Garland in the evening, complete with 

spectacular traditional dancing presented by 

talented young performers. Our group of TCSers 

then led community carol singing with Jim on the 

piano.  

This evening we are again singing the traditional service of Lessons and Carols at St 

John’s Balmain at 6pm. 

It is not too late!!!  
We are sending this brief reminder in case you would like to join us before Christmas. 

 
This Monday 12th December at 5.15pm, we would love as many as possible of our loyal 

followers to join us for Evensong at St Andrew’s Cathedral. The Rev Michael Deasey will 

be our organist. This is the first time we have sung at St Andrew’s for some time, so we 

are really looking forward to this. 

On Friday 16th December at 7.30pm we will be singing Lessons and Carols at St Peter’s 

Cremorne before joining the St John’s Gordon choirs for their service on 18th December 

at 7.30pm. 

Finally, on Christmas Eve at 11pm at St John’s Balmain we will be singing at Midnight 

Mass before taking a break in January. 

As this is the season for giving, we hope you might consider TCS and the work we do in many and varied 

churches around our city. Any details are available on our website: 

www.cathedralsingers.org.au. 

May we take this opportunity to wish all our followers a happy and blessed 

Christmas with every good wish for the New Year. 

Jan Kneeshaw  
for TCS 
Christmas 2016 

http://www.cathedralsingers.org/

